
  and 3801 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  and 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
was), {and} art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  and 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), {and} (which) wast
(is, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  art 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
was), and {art} (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  art 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which {art} (is, was), and (which) wast
(is, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  be 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
was), and art (is) to come (shalt {be}).[ql

  clothes 5509 # chiton {khee-tone'}; of foreign origin [3801];
a tunic or shirt: -- {clothes}, coat, garment.[ql

  coat 5509 # chiton {khee-tone'}; of foreign origin [3801]; a
tunic or shirt: -- clothes, {coat}, garment.[ql

  come 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
was), and art (is) to {come} (shalt be).[ql

  garment 5509 # chiton {khee-tone'}; of foreign origin [3801];
a tunic or shirt: -- clothes, coat, {garment}.[ql

  is 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
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epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
was), and art ({is}) to come (shalt be).[ql

  is 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast
({is}, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  is 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art ({is}, was), and (which) wast
(is, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  shalt 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee
ho ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with
the present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
was), and art (is) to come ({shalt} be).[ql

  to 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
was), and art (is) {to} come (shalt be).[ql

  was 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) wast (is,
{was}), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  was 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, {was}), and (which) wast
(is, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  wast 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee ho
ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with the
present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and (which) {wast}
(is, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql

  which 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee
ho ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with
the present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- which art (is, was), and ({which}) wast
(is, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql
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  which 3801 # ho on kai ho en kai ho erchomenos {ho own kahee
ho ane kahee ho er-khom'-en-os}; a phrase combining 3588 with
the present participle and imperfect of 1510 and the present
participle of 2064 by means of 2532; the one being and the one
that was and the one coming, i.e. the Eternal, as a divine
epithet of Christ: -- {which} art (is, was), and (which) wast
(is, was), and art (is) to come (shalt be).[ql
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